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SPECIAL MEETING

The Brimfield Board of Education held a Special Meeting on Tuesday, June 27, 2017 in the Superintendent’s office.  At 7:01 p.m. Heinz called the meeting to order with the following members present:  Updyke, Thompson, and Bauer.

Bauer moved and Updyke seconded to accept the resignation of Grant McCreight, with gratitude for time served.									Motion carried

At 7:03 p.m. Bauer moved and Thompson seconded to adjourn the meeting.  	Motion carried
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